
CS to depart for Hangzhou to attend
Closing Ceremony of 19th Asian Games

     The Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr Chan Kwok-ki, will depart for
Hangzhou, Zhejiang, tomorrow (October 7) to attend the Closing Ceremony of
the 19th Asian Games to be held on October 8. The Commissioner for Sports of
the Culture, Sports and Tourism Bureau, Mr Sam Wong, will accompany him. 

     Mr Chan will return to Hong Kong on October 9. During his absence, the
Deputy Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr Cheuk Wing-hing, will be the
Acting Chief Secretary for Administration.
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